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Dave Barthelmy

From: Weinrich Minerals, Inc. <dan@danweinrich.ccsend.com> on behalf of Weinrich Minerals, Inc. 
<dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com>

Sent: Monday, December 24, 2018 6:01 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: Happy Holidays!

 

View our latest additions, plus the auction closes tonight! 
 

 

 

 

  

Both Lisa and I would like to take the time now to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas 
and all the best for you and your families in the coming year! We thank everyone for the 
business during 2018 and look forward to serving you again in 2019. 

 

Go to Auction 

  

 

  

 

  

   

   

 

  

Weinrich Minerals, Inc. | P.O. Box 425, Grover, MO 63040  

Unsubscribe dbarthelmy@webmineral.com  

About our service provider  

Sent by dan@weinrichmineralsinc.com in collaboration with 
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Try it free today  
 

 

 

 


